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Dear Sirs,

I wish to object in the strongest possible terms to any proposed expansion of road capacity
or indeed any further road building in the Stonehenge World Heritage Site. As well as
endangering an area of international significance, any project work would in itself use
significant amounts of precious resources and of course, greenhouse gas emissions, and
induce even more traffic to this extremely important area. The scheme should be scrapped,
and instead a project to reduce private car use and increase public transport be initiated.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.
Kind regards

David Morton





